
Fred Halstead for President Paul Boutelle for Vice-President

June 20, 1968
Dear Friends,

Enclosed is the first issue of the "Afro-Americans for Halstead 
and Boutelle Newsletter," It is Being sent free to all 600 
Afro-American endorsers of the SWP campaign.

We hope this Newsletter will come out about once a month. It is 
intended as an instrument for tying together Afro-American supporters 
of Halstead and Boutelle across the country and for attracting more 
supporters By letting them know what kinds of activities we are 
carrying on.

The Newsletter has a price of 100 on it, and can Be sold on 
literature tables or at meetings in Afro-American communities. The 
price should not Be a Barrier, however, to getting this newsletter 
into the hands of anyone who is interested in Afro-Americans for 
Halstead and Boutelle, It can Be given to interested people who 
come around campaign headquarters, or it can Be inserted into copies 
of The Militant sold in the Black communities.

Be sure to let us know the response to the Newsletter in your area and any suggestions you have for its improvement. Also, send 
us reports and articles on activities of Afro-Americans for 
Halstead and Boutelle in your area. The price for Bundles of the AAHB Newsletter is 80 each. Small Bundles of the first issue have 
Been sent to most of the campaign committees. Use the Blank 
below to order a Bundle of the second issue, or to order more of the first issue.

The New Afro-Americans for Halstead and Boutelle Brochure will 
also Be available soon for $1,50 per hundred. Use the coupon Below 
to order these also.

BRING THE GIs HOME FROM VIETNAM 
BLACK CONTROL OF THE BLACK COMMUNITY

Fraternally,

Anthony Thomds
Editor, Afro-Americans for

Halstead and Boutelle Newsletter
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